September 25, 2015

Dear members and supporters of
developmental activities,

In response to our invitation to
support Adwa Hospital, we have
received a medical equipment
donation- a Microscope and a
Centrifuge laboratory machine.

On behalf of Adwa General Hospital,
Ethiopia and the people at large we
would like to extend our sincere
gratitude to the donor for the
thoughtful and generous donation.
We look forward to seeing the
positive and uplifting progress in
our wonderful community .

This generous donation will help our
people getting quality health care

services they deserve.

We are still accepting equipment
donations so that we will send all

with the oxygen concentrators soon.
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